
Collections Seminar Series
Seminar, Tuesday 4 September, 14.30–15.30, Flett  Events Theatre

The Museum has produced new 3D models by scanning some of Darwin’s 
Fossil Mammals. These specimens have scientific, historical and cultural 
significance not just for the museum and its audience, but for other 
institutions. Join Dr Adrian Lister, Dr Pip Brewer and Jennifer Pullar as they 
discuss the importance of these specimens to Darwin and the potential new 
technology has to reach new audiences. 

Who should come?
This seminar is open to all. Please email a.salvador@nhm.ac.uk  
for more information and/or to book a place.
Natural History Museum staff do not need to book.
The following staff will find the seminar most useful:
Science Group: All senior department managers and collection 
management staff.
Public Engagement Group:  
Any staff who work with and use collections or manage staff who work  
with collections.
Directorate and Science Directorate.
Development and Communications Group: Any staff involved in 
communicating about or engaging supporters with our collections.
Networking opportunity Tea and coffee will be available in the lobby  
area at the end of the session.

Speakers: 
Dr Adrian Lister,  
Researcher, Earth Sciences
Dr Pip Brewer,  
Curator, Fossil Mammals
Jennifer Pullar,  
Communications for Digital 
Collections Programme

Digitising Darwin’s Discoveries


